F.109/10/32 5 Marta 1932

Circular No. 4/32

INSURANCE STAMPS

A Dhuine Uasail,

The attention of the Minister for Finance has been drawn to the need for more systematic checking of the
stamping of cards in connection with Unemployment and Health Insurance of employees in Government
Departments and establishments.

Stamps obtained in connection with Insurance contributions being the equivalent of cash, the Minister
desires that the work of stamping should not be left to subordinate officers of Departments without effective
supervision and that the same checks on the use of stamps should be made as would be imposed in regard to
cash transactions.

With this end in view, I am to request Accounting Officers, who have not already done so, to arrange that

frequent surprise checks of balances of Insurance Stamps should be made and that Pay Lists should bear a
certificate of a responsible officer that Insurance Cards have been duly stamped.

Mise, le meas

To/

All Departments, etc



